
 

 

Nursery Holiday Project October 2019 

 

Next term Nursery will be learning about the world around us and 

people who help us. We would like you to make a vehicle using recycled 

materials - old boxes and cartons. Perhaps, you could make a police car 

or a fire-engine. 

  

  

 

 

 

Please return your vehicle to your teacher on Monday 4th November, 

2019.  

Nursery staff wish you all a happy holiday! 
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